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❖ Hurricane season is here early! Consider preparing a basic disaster supplies kit, 

including medications, water, food, first aid kit, flashlight, and batteries, to be ready 
in the event of a storm  

❖ There have been several complaints about multiple cars parked along the streets 
blocking fire hydrants or even emergency access through the community streets. 
Consider emergency access and neighbor access when parking along the street and 
try to minimize the reoccurrence. 

❖ The Annual Fourth of July Parade and Potluck is in the planning stages. Information 
will be distributed via flyers, Facebook, and the community website. We hope you 
will be able to make it! 

❖ If you are interested in becoming involved with the Community, such as joining the 
Board, ACC Committee, or Social Committee, please let one of the Board Members 
or Committee members know. Or you can attend the next HOA meeting, Monday 
July 16 at 7:00 pm, Austin Davis Library. 

❖ Please remember to request ACC approval for home projects including exterior 
painting, roof replacement, major landscaping, or exterior additions. The forms are 
available on the website to be provided to a Board or ACC member. 

Pick up after your pet.                                      Find us on Facebook at Canterbury Glen 
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